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27 May 2022


Greetings from the Public Inquiries Team,


On behalf of the Secretary-General, thank you for your email and for sharing your 
YouTube clip entitled “Tyrannosaurus Blues.”


The Secretary-General regrets that his official duties prevent him from thanking you all 
with a personal letter.  The Secretary-General remains deeply committed to his efforts to 
establish and maintain world peace, a goal made that much easier, thanks to the support of 
individuals like all of you. On his behalf, we wish to express appreciation for your interest in 
the work and goals of the Organisation, and for taking the initiative of writing to us.


Once again, thank you for your letters, thank you for your commitment and efforts to 
educate yourselves about the work of the United Nations, and for taking the initiative of 
writing to us.


Best regards,


Public Inquiries Team

Department of Global Communications



